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Lake Pegasus 

Race Officer Report 

The 2024 DF95 South Island Champs was sailed using Heat Management System (HMS) with 2 fleets. For 
many competitors this event was their first experience of multiple fleet racing. Most sailors got the hang 
of HMS quickly and away they went! 

The event began on Saturday with an infamous Canterbury North westerly that could best be described 
as 5-10, gusting 25 knots. So challenging conditions for all with a variety of rigs between A to C seen 
throughout the day. The boat handling skills displayed by competitors was of a high level which made for 
tight competitive racing.  

Day 2 brought a 5-10 knot Easterly. Again the racing was competitive with several race winners throughout 
the day. On request from competitors after Day 1, Arron Duncan was drafted in as an on-water judge 
which had a positive influence of quality of racing.  

Eight races were completed on both days for a total of 16 races with 3 drops. 

Camaraderie and sportsmanship were strong features of the weekend. 

Congratulation to Jamie White (Cromwell), Brent Cowan (Pegasus) and Laurie Hope (Nelson) for the top 
three places respectively. The fact no club dominated the placings shows the strength of competition 
throughout the South Island. 

Thanks to Mark Laird, Paul Johnson and all the volunteers and supporters for helping make a memorable 
event for all involved! 

Rick Cassels-Brown 

 
 

 


